RVEY

&\_OMPANY LTD

A REAL ESTATE SERVICE COMPANY

June 24, 2011

Mr. Robert Sterndale

Chair, Madbury Planning Board
Town Hall Road

Madbury, NH 03823

Re: Jess Gangwer notification
Dear Mr. Sterndale,

The public hearing notification by certified mail for the two lot subdivision on the east
side of Evans Road contained an erroneous address for the one of the intended recipients,
Mr. Jess Gangwer.

We understand that fact, and have a sign off from Mr. Gangwer below, that he was in fact
apprised of the subdivision prior to the hearing in person by myself, and subsequent to
the matter coming to light. He has copies of the subdivision and has spoken to the
SUrveyor.

I Jess Gangwer of 105 Perkins Road, Madbury NH 03823 was apprised of the Dane
Evans subdivision as presented by Garvey & Company Ltd on June 1, 2011 before the
Madbury Planning Board. I have no objections to the subdivision and acknowledge
notice.

Jess P Gangw

June Gangwer

Thank you for y@ enton to this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

David M Garvey
President
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